
L 
26th July 2005 

Dr. Karen Creed, 
Inspector, 
Office o f  Licencing and Guidance 
Environmental Protection Agency, 
Headquarters, PO Box 3000, 
Johnstown Castle Estate, 
Co. Wexford 

Re: Waste Licence Application WO229-0 1 

Dear Ms. Creed, 

Regarding a Waste Licence Application by my client Mr. Damien Goff of  Goff 
Recycling for a Waste Management Facility at Kilrane, Rosslare Harbour, Co. Wexford, I 
would like to confirm that in order to ensure that all aspects o f  the further information 
requested in the letter dated 20th June 2006 to myself are addressed, that a further months 
extension is required. 

Trusting that the above is in order, 

__ __ . _ ,  . --u.mG a-,------- - 

riostoir O’Brien 
Waste Management Consultant (BSc Environmental Science) 
Midland En&onmental Services Ltd 
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